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Dear Parent, 

 

Welcome back to the second half of our Autumn term. The children are 

well settled into Nursery now and we look forward to doing new, 

enjoyable activities with your child. 

 

As the threat of Covid continues, we will continue our routine of hand-

sanitizing when entering Nursery and washing hands often during 

Nursery. Please continue to wear a face mask when coming to and leaving 

Nursery. As this term is infamous for the spread of the cold and flu, 

please remember that children must stay at home 48 hours after being 

sick or having diarrhoea. If your child has a cold, even when it is not 

COVID, we would appreciate it if they could also stay at home until the 

cold symptoms have eased. Thank you for your co-operation with these 

measures. 

 

Since we are starting back to Nursery on 1st November, our theme for 

the week will be Fire.  The following week we will think about A Walk in 

the Wood. As we move further into the Autumn season with shorter 

daylight hours and longer nights, we will take up the new theme of Day 

and Night. Our new colours are black and white and our shape is the 

Triangle. 

 

Here is a list of our special events in Nursery in November:  

 

 Tuesdays 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd and 30th: more visits from Jo Jingles 

for fun with music and movement. 

 Thursday 18th: visit from Mike from World of Owls, who will show 

us his range of interesting animals. 

 

 

 



 

Thanks again to those of you who returned the GRTL forms. They are 

vrery grateful for you taking the time to fill in and return the forms. 

We will be sending the Book and Fine-Motor packs home after 

Christmas. 

 

 

Please feel free to talk to the Nursery staff if you have any questions 

about the above. 

 

                                                 Thanking you,  

 

                                                     J. Scott 
 


